
 

17th July 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of GCSE Pupils 
 
Thank you for applying for a place at Archbishop Tenison’s Sixth Form (ABT6) for 
your child.  Please find below arrangements for your child to collect their results 
and enroll in our 6th Form for September 2024.  (New students to ABT should 
remember to bring their results to enroll). 
 

Results Day for GCSE is on Thursday, 22nd August 2024 
Enrolment is on Thursday, 22nd  

with an additional date of Friday, 23rd August 
8.30am – 1.00pm 

 
A minimum of 5 GCSE’s (or equivalent) passes at Grade 6 is required to have a 
free choice of A-level course.  We would anticipate that you would achieve a 
minimum of GCSE Grade 5 in English Language and Mathematics.  You will 
need a Grade 6 (or the entry grade outlined in the prospectus where applicable) 
to continue with a subject that you are currently studying. 
 
If your GCSE grades do not meet the minimum requirement, please do still attend 
the enrolment dates as we may still be able to offer you an alternative course of 
study. 
 
In the meantime, I wish you every success for the forthcoming results day. 
  
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms Akanho 

Deputy Headteacher and Head of Sixth Form 


